
7627 Old Rsceiver Road 
Frederick, Md. 21701 
11/23/83 

Dear WPiW, 

Because you are the station in my area that carried last night's Pacifica 

program supposedly on the facts of the assassination of President Kennedy and 

because Pacifica violated its *cola° atg.ersuents with me, I send you the 

enclosed letter 1  have written to the producer. 

I am meroly informini-; you. I make no demands. 

I do offer the opinion that for any station, particularly Pacifica, to 

cut off such information, or in plainer language, to suppress it. io both 

shocking and unoonecionable. 

I also believe that spending liated resouroes on what really rips off the 
public mind, misinforms and dieinforms, is hardly in Pacifica's interest or that 

of its listeners. 

Wm/assassination was quite serious, as were its consequences. Public) stations 

in particular ought eat it responsibly and factuelly.Paeifica did not and it 
now appears without doubt never intended to. I regret this very much. 

1.1r P 

Weisberg 


